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    Thursday 7th June 2018
	Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the final term of the school year. The children have lots of exciting events to look forward to including class day trips and residential trips. We have two Inset days coming up very soon – Friday 22nd June and Monday 25th June. The children will not be in school on these days.
Evie and Fabian had a challenge over the month of May. Evie was going to try to run a marathon and Fabian a half marathon over the month. Using all their learning powers; they have now achieved this! At times it has been mind over matter to go out and try and add more miles to the total when they haven’t really felt like it but they have tried so hard and shown so much determination and perseverance. Fabian finished his on Friday with a massive 6.2 km run and Evie has got up on a misty cold morning whilst camping to finish hers with a 4.8km run. Well done to you both!
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We are very proud to announce that, for the second year running, we have achieved the best possible score in our annual Health and Safety audit. 

The annual National Book Token giveaway is on - Our school needs you! Help us win £5,000 of National Book Tokens for the school library - and get £100 for yourself! Just enter the competition online, it only takes a minute: http://po.st/schools18
Important dates – 

7th June –Year 5 overnight trip to Youlbury

Week beginning 11th June – Year 1 phonics tests

Tuesday 12th June at 2.40pm – Year 4 class assembly

Wednesday 13th June at 2.40pm – Year 5 class assembly

14th June – Foundation stay and play session 2-3pm

15th-18th June – Year 6 on PGL trip to Osmington Bay, Children’s sponsored run and Florian Stoermer running a marathon around the school!
Tuesday 19th June at 2.40pm – Year 1 class assembly

20th June –Year 3 and 4 overnight trip to Pathhill

22nd and 25th June – INSET days

27th June – ‘Stockham’s Got Talent’ auditions in hall

2nd July – Year 1 trip to The Living Rainforest

Tuesday 3rd July at 2.40pm – Year 3 class assembly

4th July – Year 2 to Marwell Zoo

5th July – Children meeting their new teacher - swap over afternoon, Year 6 KAs transition day

6th July –Talent show final in the hall in the morning. 

11th July – KS1 sports day at 9.30am, KS2 sports at 1.30pm

13th July – FOS Summer disco and BBQ

Saturday 14th July – Flo and Mr Burbank’s Race to the Stones!

16th July – Annual reports home to parents

Wednesday 18th July at 2.40pm – Foundation class assembly, Year 6 Leaver’s BBQ

25th July – Leavers assembly for Year 6 parents (am -time to be confirmed), school ends at 12.10pm

2018

Inset Day - September 4th 2018

Children return on Wednesday 5th September 2018 at 8.40am

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week was Angel A and Casey. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!
                 https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh
During the final week of term 5, we took children from Key Stage 2 to the Quad Kids athletic events. They were all so impressive in the events - particularly the 400m and 600m where all the adults were impressed with their determination to keep going and try their best. Well done to all the children for their individual successes and congratulations to Ronnie for coming second out of all the boys at the Year 5 and 6 event. Thank you to all the adults who came and supported the children
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CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation have enjoyed redesigning the role play area.  They have 

             worked hard to make signs and menus to turn it into a café.  In maths, Foundation 

             have been learning to ‘fair share’ a group of objects.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have started our new topic - Flower Power! In science we have
             identified the structure of different plants, and in English we have been working hard 
             on our sentence structure while writing up our holiday news. Group 2 also had a 
             fantastic first session at Forest School!
Year 2  In Year 2 we have been writing our own extended stories.  We have been working on

             including interesting punctuation, conjunctions and lots of description.  In maths we

             have been counting coins and notes.
Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been writing our amazing adventure stories.  In maths

             we have been exploring capacity.
Year 4  Year 4 enjoyed a trip to The Vale and Downland Museum this week where we took 
             part in a Roman workshop.  In maths we have been working on interpreting graphs
             and tables.  We have also begun our new PSHCE topic all about finance.   In 
             science we discussed the implications of a new adventure playground on the 
             school grounds.   

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard finishing off our unit on fractions.  We have also 

             been carrying out our assessments and getting ready for our field trip.
Year 6  This week the Year 6’s have been interviewing the Year 5’s in preparation for 

             writing a newspaper report.  We have also been learning about how healthy 

             nutrition and exercise impacts our health.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Harry H, Annabelle, Harry B and Alfie for their amazing, effort and determination
             during the daily mile time challenge.
Year 1  All of Year 1 for a great start to term 6!

Year 2  Gwyn for phenomenal writing this week!  I am so, so proud of the wonderful 

             descriptive language you used in your story.  Isaac for using your independent 

             learning power and for showing more focus in all our lessons.  Keep it up; you’re a

             star!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for a great start to the term!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for their excellent behaviour on our trip to the museum.  

Year 5  All of Year 5 for using all their learning powers when doing their assessments.
Year 6  Amber, Jessica, Ella and Ben for using great language in their newspaper report 

             drama.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










